



From Mary Jane Bishop <mbishop@murrys.com>

"Anne Deboeser" <deboese@pa.net>, "carol Ober" <caober@comcast.net>, "Diana Morse" <morsediana@comcast.net>, "Dorothy

Weberling" <dorweber@aol.com>, "Dot Schaffer" <dslaigs@aol.com>, "Elaine Arnold" <e.b.arnold@att.net>, "Esther Neckere" <ejneckere@comcast.net>, "Gilda Allen" <gilda.allen@dc.gov>, "Jackie George" <georgetejkg@aol.com>, "Jackie Pugh" <jackie.p@wcrannet, "Joyce Meyer" <joymeyer@aol.com>, "Julie Harris" <robertha@erols.com>, "Lorraine Leonard"

<lorraineleonard@comcast.net>, "Marian Moreland" <mleemoreland@aol.com>, "Mary Beth Cecil" <paid4bymyson@aol.com>, "Pam

Smart" <beardiebabe@netzero.net>, "Sonia Johnson" <epj8@netzero.net>

Subject : Newsletter

Date : Tue, Jan 22, 2008 05:34 PM

MT. AIRY CLAY BREAKERS NEWSLETTER

FEBRUARY 2008

The January meeting was held at the home of Marilyn Berkut. The program was "Landscape Design" by Cheryl Corosn.

It's that time of year again and Mary Beth has asked us to pay our dues which are due in March.

DISTRICT I NEWS:

- *District I raised \$146.00 from last November's Franklin's Day.
- *Reminder: The District I meeting at the National Arboretum will be Thursday, March 13th at 10:15 a.m. All club members are invited.

*The District is planning a trip to Chanticleer Garden in Wayne, Pennsylvania on April 9th. They are encouraging all members from all clubs to support the effort. More info. to follow.....

NEXT MEETING:

The members of the Capitol Hill Garden Club are looking forward to having us at their meeting on Tuesday, February 12, 2008 at 7:00 p.m.

*The program will be "Living Walls and a Green Roof" presented by Lisa Del Place, President of Ohme Van Sweden and Associates. The meeting place has changed to Church of the Brethren; 337 North Carolina Avenue, SE.

Direction:

- (1) Depart 301/S Crain Hwy.
- (2) Turn Left of S. Osborne Rd.
- (3) Turn Right onto SR-223 North/Woodyard Rd.
- (4) Take ramp right for SR-4/Pennsylvania Ave., North toward Washington
- (5) Keep straight onto Pennsylvania Ave., SE
- (6) Continue on Pennsylvania Ave.
- (7) Turn left on North Carolina Avenue, SE

We were advised by the Vice President of the Capitol Hill Garden Club to use the 4th Street entrance with the ramp.

Our thoughts and prayers go out to Marilyn Berkut as she will be having surgery on her shoulder January 31st.

NEW HOPE

There's a new hope dawning with the day,

As flowers open their eyes.

There's a new faith spurning doubt away,

As glory shines beyond the skies,

There's a new satisfaction, a peacefulness,

As love-ones linger near.

There's a new heartfelt action, a prayerfulness,

When the birds echo our cheer.

There's a new joy felt in a service of love,

As we help those in need.

There's a new kind of happiness felt above

When we plant God's precious seed.

There's a new kind of morning after the night,

As we behold the sun's jeweled ray.

There's a new hope dawning, new faith in sight,

And it starts anew today.

Janice George